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6 November 2023  
Primary – Year 4 Assessment  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
As part of statutory testing, all children in Year 4 will be required to sit a Multiplication Tables 
Check (MTC) at the end of the academic year.   
  
The MTC is an on-screen assessment designed to determine whether pupils can fluently recall 
their multiplication tables up to 12, through a set of timed questions.  
  
We would like to invite parents/carers to an information evening regarding the MTC on Thursday 
16 November. The session will enable Year 4 parent/carers to become familiar with the 
expectations surrounding the MTC and provide advice on how best to support your child in the lead 
up to this.  
  
For your convenience, there will be two sessions: 3.30pm and 5.30pm. Sessions will last 
approximately 30 minutes. We would be grateful if you could complete this form to indicate which 
session you would prefer to attend. We ask kindly that younger siblings do not attend this session 
if at all possible.  
  
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
  
Yours faithfully  

  
Miss L Dinsdale  
Maths Lead  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/iRcUcDnAyt

